A regular meeting of the Board of Selectmen was held on November 6, 2017 at 6:45 p.m. in the Cafetorium of the Dedham Middle School, 70 Whiting Avenue, Dedham, Massachusetts.  Present were:     

Dennis J. Teehan, Jr.
Michael L. Butler
Dennis J. Guilfoyle
Brendan G. Keogh

Mr. MacDonald was unavailable to attend this meeting.  
Discussion & Vote Re: One-Day Liquor License for Ku De Ta, 237 Legacy Place 
Mr. Guilfoyle moved to approve a one-day liquor license for the grand opening of Ku De Ta at 237 Legacy Place on November 17, 2017; seconded by Mr. Butler and so voted (4-0; Mr. MacDonald was absent). 

Warrant Review Meeting

The Board of Selectmen continued the meeting and attended the Warrant Review Meeting.

Mr. Keogh moved to adjourn at 9:27 p.m.; seconded by Mr. Butler and so voted (4-0; Mr. MacDonald was absent).

This is to certify that the above is a true and accurate record of the Minutes of the Board of Selectmen’s Meeting held on November 6, 2017 which Minutes were approved on November 30, 2017.
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Dennis J. Teehan, Jr. Chairman




